
 

For Immediate Release                                                                        Contact: City Hall 

Press Release                   (337) 527-4500   

August 28, 2024                        Sulphur.org 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

As of Wednesday, August 28, 2024, the mandatory water conservation has been 

rescinded.  

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter. 

 

 

 

 


